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Present
Tommy Jackson Jim Smith Mike McIver Daniel McIver Ken Jones John Harrison Fran Meyers Mark Ryder
Apologies
Peter Morton Carl Rooney Dave Kirkby Tony Mallon Graham Speed Mark Stewart
Meeting opened 8.30 by Tommy Jackson, who apologised for the last minute cancelation of the February‘s guest speaker, who had to cancel at the last minute. The Chairman also announced there would be an update on the RA situation at the May AGM; Ken asked if there would be a vote on rejoining the organisation. Tommy also announced that Referees could register for the New Season from 18/03/16, and that various offers from the FA re merchandising are available on a first come first served basis. Jim requested if the previous Chairman was still in possession of the Chain of Office as this would need to be returned to the Society.
Secretaries Report Apologies from the Secretary for the late posting of the previous month’s minutes, informed those present of an article broadcast on Radio 4 regarding the Kent FA’ and attacks on their match officials from players and spectators, and steps they were putting in place to address this issue.
Treasurers Report – though absent Peter had issued the latest months accounts information.
Media Officer report, all recent information that had been received has been updated on the website, and list of Life Members will soon be updated, once this information has been advanced.
March Guest Speakers Lancashire Youth Referee Council 31st March 8.30 Christ the King
Tommy approached Graham Speed to see if we had an alternative subject we could use, but he was unable to assist as he was away on holiday. Tommy stepped into the breach and gave an excellent presentation on the subject of ‘’Playing Advantage’’
Meeting closed 9.15
-- 
Mike McIver
Secretary Liverpool Sunday Referee's Society

